
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Online Safety Q+A events for Parents 

 

 

In our 2023 Keeping Safe Survey Lincolnshire showed that effective 

parental/guardian supervision of a child’s online activity reduced the risk of 

children being bullied online by up to 39%. Being able to keep up to date with 

the latest apps and trends in order to keep your children safe can feel like an 

overwhelming task. The Stay Safe Partnership deliver Online Safety workshops 

in Primary and Secondary schools across Lincolnshire everyday. In this event 

we will give you the most up to date information and tools, so you 

feel confident that you can keep your children safe from online harm whilst 

still allowing them to explore the online world. Whether you want to know 

more around age appropriate apps, online trends, parental controls, social 

media or any other burning questions this is the event for you! Sign up is 

required. 

 

Stay Safe Partnerships Online Safety Q+A for Parents of Primary 

Aged Children 5th June 2024 6-7:30pm FREE TEAMS event sign up 

required: https://buytickets.at/staysafepartnership/1238483  

 

Stay Safe Partnerships Online Safety Q+A for Parents of Secondary 
Aged Children 19th June 2024 6-7:30 pm FREE TEAMS event sign up 

required: https://buytickets.at/staysafepartnership/1238529  

https://buytickets.at/staysafepartnership/1238483
https://buytickets.at/staysafepartnership/1238529

